
  

 
NORTH EAST (INNER) AREA COMMITTEE 

 
MONDAY, 17 OCTOBER 2011 

 
NOTICE OF DECISIONS ELIGIBLE FOR CALL-IN 

 
DEADLINE FOR CALL-IN-  

 
WEDNESDAY 26th OCTOBER  2011    5.00 P.M., 

 
Set out below is a summary of the Executive decisions taken at the meeting of 
the North East Inner Area Committee held on Monday, 17 October 2011. The 
wording used does not necessarily reflect the actual wording that will appear 
in the minutes. 
 

• For further information on any of the below items, please contact the 
report author, or Rory Barke, East North East Area Leader on (0113) 
33 67627. 

• For advice on calling in a decision, please contact the Head of Scrutiny 
and Member Development, Peter Marrington on (0113) 395 1151. 

 
 

5. AREA COMMITTEE BUSINESS PLAN 2011/12  

RESOLVED- 
a) That the contents of the report and appendices be noted and 

welcomed. 
b) That, subject to the receipt of any further comments from 

Members of the Area Committee prior to the final deadline of 
24th October 2011, approval be given to the Area Committee 
business plan for 2011/12 in accordance with the report now 
submitted. 

 

6. WELL BEING FUND CAPITAL AND REVENUE 
BUDGETS 

 

RESOLVED- 
a) That the contents of the report and appendices be noted. 
b) That the following applications for funding be dealt with as 

follows:- 
 

Project                                                            Decision 
 
Talbot Fold                                                     Approved  £1,220 
(LCC Parks and Countryside) 
 
Community Engagement                                Approved  £1,000 

 
 
 



  

c) That approval be given, in principle, to an application from the 
Isis (Black Health Initiative) for £5,000 and that this decision be 
delegated to the East North East Area Leader for further 
discussion at the Well-being Working Group in relation to 
determining the number of beneficiaries. 

                                 
 

 
 
 
Issued by: Stuart Robinson, Governance Services Unit 
Tel No: (0113) 247 4360 
E-mail: stuart.robinson@leeds.gov.uk


